
NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 

Office of Attorney Ethics – 2023 Annual Report Now Available 
  
 
 The 2023 annual report of the Office of Attorney Ethics has been 

issued.  It can be viewed on the Judiciary’s website at 

https://www.njcourts.gov/sites/default/files/attorneys/office-of-attorney-

ethics/oae-report-2023.pdf.  

  
 
      Johanna Barba Jones 
      Director, Office of Attorney Ethics 
 
 
Dated:  July 24, 2024 
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